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June 12, 2018

Dear GVCP Member:

NEXT REGULAR GVCP MEETING is Sunday, June 24th, 1:00 PM (Lunch), 1:30 PM (Meeting).  Mae’s Restaurant, 4182 Lakeville Rd (Route 20A) Geneseo.  Note Sunday meeting date.

(This Month’s Letter:  No first use of nuclear weapons!  Many people believe that the U.S. is committed to the use of nuclear weapons only if we are attacked with nuclear weapons.  That’s incorrect.  Although the no-first-use policy has been discussed for many years, it has never been U.S. policy.  This should be U.S. policy, especially when we consider who has his finger on the nuclear button.  This month’s letter is directed to our senators and representative, urging them to consider supporting no first use.  We won’t achieve that overnight, but at least we can bring the matter into the conversation.

Write to:

Sen. Charles Schumer

Sen. Kirsten Gillibrand
Rep. Chris Collins

Rochester, NY 14614

Rochester, NY 14614
Geneseo, NY 14454
Phone: (585) 263-5866

Phone: (585) 263-6250
Phone: (585) 519-4002

It’s easy to send an email message to your Senators and Representatives using the “contact” box on their websites.  If Collins isn’t your representative, you can check your representative’s website, or write to him/her at U.S. House of Representatives, Washington DC, 20515.

Peace,

Arnie Matlin for GVCP

GVCP is proud to be affiliated with Peace Action New York State
